
 
   
 

Bullins Trucking Company, LLC / 1784 Benton Pike / Cleveland, TN  37323 

March 15, 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to recommend Jorns CARES Act for their outstanding services in 

filing for Employee Retention Tax Credit (ERC) for my trucking company. As the owner of 

Bullins Trucking, I talked to my CPA about whether we would qualify for ERC, but I was 

told that we did not qualify. When I spoke to Jason at Jorns CARES Act, he had a different 

view and he asked me to let them do a second review risk-free. I was initially hesitant 

because I did not want to waste anyone’s time, having been told that we did not qualify, but 

Jason was persistent, and eventually convinced me to give them a shot. After providing the 

required documents, Jorns CARES Act conducted a thorough review of our eligibility for 

ERC. I was surprised and thrilled when Jason called to inform me that not only did we 

qualify, but we qualified for all six available quarters!  

I was impressed with the professionalism and expertise demonstrated by the Jorns CARES 

Act team throughout the entire process. They made the process seamless and simple for us 

to follow, and the money that we received because of their efforts will be invested in our 

people and our business. If you are unsure about ERC or confused about the process, I 

highly recommend you let Jorns CARES Act conduct their risk-free evaluation for you. They 

have a dedicated and knowledgeable team that will guide you through the process and 

ensure that you get the maximum benefit that you are entitled to.  

Thank you, Jorns CARE Act, for your excellent work.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Steve Bullins  

Owner Bullins Trucking 


